
 

 

  

Dear Sir/ Madam 
Having served this great country of ours, I object in the strongest possible terms about the 
proposal to obliterate the social enhancing beauty and legacy of Grappenhall. 
I am a regular user of the trans Pennine trail at Grappenhall and It is indeed areas such as 
these that lend themselves to the growth of future generations.  I know you are aware of 
those benefits, so I won't insult your intelligence by pointing them out, indeed your own 
loved one's would thank you for taking the first bold steps against this faceless industrial 
march, a march that will inevitably swallow your loved one's future as surely as this 
callous action is devouring the harmony that enhances our current youth. The decision is 
yours........Finance or a future and communal family unity. 
I remain your obedient servant. 




